California Association FFA

STATE ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Meeting Minutes

A meeting of the State FFA Advisory Committee commenced at 1:05 p.m. on Tuesday, June 24,
2003, in room 52B05 at Cal Poly in San Luis Obispo, California. Present were Roy Beck, Central
Region Representative; Donelle McCallister, North Coast Region Representative; Ralph Mendes,
San Joaquin Region Representative; Tony Miller, Southern Region Representative; Rick
Neugebauer, Superior Region Representative; Kim Arnst, North Coast Region Representative; Kathy
Gassen, Southern Region Representative; David Caetano, San Joaquin Region Representative;
Heather Thomas, Superior Region Representative; Miguel Guerra, South Coast Region
Representative; Charles Parker, Assistant State FFA Advisor; Nicolina Prestininzi, State FFA
President; Colette Rose, State FFA Vice President; Erica Flores, State FFA Secretary; Lindsay
Walsh, State FFA Treasurer; Megan Brownell, State FF A Reporter; and Thomas Bottoms, State FFA
Sentinel.

Mendes/Neugebauer moved and seconded that the minutes from the February FFA Advisory
Committee Meeting be approved. Motion passed by voice vote.

State I.eadership Conference Review
Recommendations included:
Dance should be moved back to the Old Exhibit Hall
Supervisor of appropriate attire at dance
Try to schedule sessions to end earlier
Shorten last session
Volume of fireworks — too loud
Superior Region prefers to stay in same hotels as in 2003
Choir and Band participants to stay at main hotel

Advanced Leadership Academy and Made for Excellence Conference
Review of the conferences resulted in the following:
Need to identify message for the ALA’s
Develop survey to be used in the Fall to identify focus of ALA’s
Beck/Miller moved and seconded to have the State Officers and State Staff look into
feasibility of having ALA activities at State Conference. Motion passed by voice
vote.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:32 p.m.



